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May 28, 2025

RE: Intent to Award: FB-25-029 Solid Waste and Trash Removal Services

To All Respondents:

The University of Arkansas at Little Rock Procurement Services has determined the apparent winning
supplier for the above solicitation. The proposal's due date was May 20, 2025. The university received three
(3) responses.

Upon the IFB response calculations, the recommendation for award extends, in accordance with state
purchasing laws, to the lowest bidding supplier: Republic Services. Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to
Award” serves as notification that negotiations will begin toward the ultimate goal of a three-year initial
contract.

The University of Arkansas at Little Rock is thankful for each respondent's attention and the time and effort
expended in responding to the solicitation. We encourage and appreciate the participation of our supplier

community. Thank you for your interest and participation.

Best Regards,

o WoiHg

Mary Worthy
Interim Director of Procurement Services
501-916-3144 | mdworthy@ualr.edu



